
  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 Please remember to renew 
your golf cart tags if they 

are expired!   

Nathan Striker, Clerk-Treasurer  260-495-9158   clerk@townofclearlake.org  
Jennifer Smith-Sattison, Clerk       260-495-9158   billing@townofclearlake.org  
Guy Rodgers, Street & Sewer     260-316-3214   superintendent@townofclearlake.org      
Chris Emerick, Marshal               260-495-9158   marshal@townofclearlake.org  
Robert Hawley, Zoning            260-243-6701   zoning@townofclearlake.org 

Upcoming Meetings: 
Plan Commission – Tues., August 
6th, at 7pm, at the Town Hall 
BZA – Tuesday, August 13th, at 
7pm, at the Town Hall 
Town Council – Tuesday, August 
20th at 7pm, at the Town Hall 
 

Town Hall Closures: 
Monday, September 2nd 

Street & Sewer Reminders! 
Please remember to call or text the sewer 
emergency number if you see a RED light 

on your grinder. Please specify your 
address and street when calling or 

texting. 
Sewer Emergency Number: 

(260) 316-3214 

Zoning Administrator 
Reminders 

Flatwork and hardscapes such as 
patio, concrete work and paver 

work require an ILP. Please 
contact Robert, at the Town Hall, 

BEFORE starting any projects. 

ATTENTION RESIDENTS: 
This year’s street project will 

affect all residents along 
Lakeview Drive between August 

1st and October 31st, an 
informational brochure is 

available at the Town Hall and in 
the 2024 directories which 

contains additional 
details.  Residents on Lakeview 
Drive should avoid scheduling 
home improvement projects 
during the road construction 

timeline. Our Zoning 
Administrator Robert Hawley will 

have access to the latest 
construction details and is 
available to help with your 

project planning. 
   

 
 
 

Marshal Reminders! 
*As children return to school, you will notice 
more school buses on the road. State law 
requires motorists to stop when a school 
bus is picking up or dropping off children.  
 
*Watch for school buses with their stop arm 
extended and red lights flashing, which 
means STOP, not proceed with caution!  
 
*Drivers should also be aware of increased 
pedestrian traffic, particularly around bus 
stops and schools. 
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PLEASE DO NOT MOVE 

BARRICADES! 
Barricades are up to 

protect the workers and 
residents. Please do not 

ride bikes, golf carts, 
etc. around the 

barricades. 
 Recycling Days 

July 29th 
August 12th & 26th 

 

Please remember Sewer 
payments are due on the 1st of 
every month. Any payments 

after the 15th of the month will 
incur a 10% late fee. 

Electronic Recycling Day 
Monday, August 5th 

9am – 2pm ONLY at Town Hall 
 

Items NOT Accepted: 
*Light Bulbs 

*Old CRT Monitors 
*Anything with Freon 

Household Batteries will be collected for 
$2/lb 

 
NO EARLY DROP-OFFS! 


